
 
 
 
 
 
 
          October 21, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Eleventh Grade Students and Parents: 
 
On behalf of the guidance department, we are partnering with Princeton Review to assist our 
students in becoming better prepared for the ACT exam.  Therefore, on Saturday, January 10th, 
2015, at 8:45am we will be conducting a full-length mock ACT exam at Huntington High School.  
This practice exam will provide each student with the valuable experience of taking the ACT.   
 
Approximately two weeks following the administration, (Wednesday, January 21st at 7:00pm in the 
high school auditorium), we will host a review session for students and parents, where we will 
distribute student score reports as well as discuss how to interpret the results.   
 
Interested juniors must complete the attached form and submit to Mrs. Walter in Guidance West no 
later than Friday, December 5th.  The cost for the exam is $10.00, and checks or money orders must 
be made payable to Huntington High School.  Students who demonstrate financial need should see 
their guidance counselor.   
 
On the day of the exam, students must report to Huntington High School at 8:45a.m. with the 
following:  

• # 2 pencils 
• Calculator 
• Something to drink 

 
As a reminder, the mock ACT exam is only a practice test; it is not the official ACT test.  If you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact me or your child’s guidance counselor.  I may be reached at 
(631) 673-2101. 
 
Thank you.  We hope you take advantage of this wonderful opportunity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kitty Klein 
District Director of Guidance 
and Testing Services, K-12 


